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Welcome To Our Newsletter

A warm welcome to our latest monthly newsletter!

The past month has been full of activity and it's hard to believe that we're
almost in the middle of 2023.

We're thrilled to announce that we've had an incredible month, filled with
numerous joyous occasions. In this edition of the newsletter, we'll be
highlighting some of the moments that made this month truly exceptional.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email
newsletters/updates just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign
up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

 
Lisa Astley
Care Home Manager 

Kings Coronation Celebrations

The day finally arrived and residents and staff were so excited to celebrate
the coronation of King Charles III. Our day kicked off with a full English
breakfast. Then our residents gathered around every television they could
to watch the pomp, ceremony and splendour of a magnificent historical
occasion. Next there was a splendid banquet fit for a king. Later friends
and family gathered to join in with the fun and games and live
entertainment.

A massive thank you to our staff, residents and friends for making it a day
that will never be forgotten.
 

Recent Activities

Participating in activities that bring joy and purpose to our lives is essential
for our overall wellbeing. Many hands make light work when it comes to
making seed balls for the local birds who like to visit our garden. There will
be no hungry birds in Sale now!

Being able to participate in activities and events in and around the local
community is a great aspect of moving into a care home. Some of our
residents like to go out into the community whether it be a day centre to
meet up with friends or an afternoon out with relatives. We understand the
importance of fostering a sense of belonging and connection within our
residents. We take great pride in supporting their participation in local
activities that promote happiness and fulfillment.

Staff Corner

International Nurses Day

We were thrilled to mark International Nurses Day at Amberley Care Home.
We were grateful to be able to celebrate with our wonderful in-house
nurses as well as the visiting nurses who joined us for the event. It was a
joyous occasion and we want to express our sincerest appreciation to all
the nurses who work tirelessly to care for our residents every day. Thank
you for all that you do!
 

New CQC Rating

Well done to the Amberley Team! We have been given a CQC rating of
'GOOD'. Thank you to everyone for your hard work and effort in providing
exceptional care to our residents.

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Amberley Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a
review for us:

 
Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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